
DELHI INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL EDGE, SECTOR-18, DWARKA  
 
Circular: DISE-PA37/Sept.06/43/2021                  Date: 22nd September, 2021   Donate Old Books & Uniform/Clothes 
Dear Parents, 
I hope and pray all members of my DIS Edge family are safe and are constructively utilizing the stay 
at home period. While we are safe, we have many underprivileged children around who deserve our 
compassion and empathy. A small act of kindness goes a long way and in such dire times, it becomes 
imperative to help the less privileged ones.  
Our children shortlisted for student council were sensitized on the social responsibility. I feel blessed 
and happy to encounter a bunch of sensitive and thinking children around who instantly stepped 
forward to volunteer their services.  They have generously expressed their desire to help by donating 
handmade masks, stationary, books, toys, old uniform & clothes in good condition.  
To provide wings to their precious deeds of kindness, a donation drive is being organized by 
the student council of DIS Edge” 
Your kind gesture goes a long way in developing the responsibility in our children towards our 
community. Desirous members are requested to pool in their donations at the donation box kept in 
the guard room. The drop box will be available till 10th October’21.  
Kindly do not forget to mention the name of the child with class and section in the list of donors at 
the gate. The students stepping forward to extend help in any form will be felicitated with an e-
Certificate.  
Let us make a difference to as many lives as we can. Do something for people not because of what they are or 
what they can do for you, but because of what you are !. 
Best wishes & Warm Regards, 
Anubha Srivastava          Happinest Club 
Principal                DIS Edge   

 


